
The 2014 AGM is coming to Boston 

It’s still a long way off (April 3-6, 2014), but the Jaguar Association of New 

England is already well along in planning a great AGM for 2014.  So 

far, everything is too preliminary to provide details, but we will be 

staging the event at a hotel 

convenient to Boston’s Logan 

airport and to the many 

attractions Boston has to 

offer.  We have a number 

of ideas for all of the 

aspects of an AGM: 

some unusual tech 

seminar ideas, several 

options for a terrific Friday 

event, many possible Saturday 

activities for non-delegate attendees, and some 

fabulous guest speaker candidates.  We may have more details 

before the 2012 AGM.  We are a large club with many members who are 

truly excited about hosting JCNA in a grand way.  It’s sure to be a fine event, so mark 

your calendars! 


